
 

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1 October 2019 
 
 
Reference: Potential transitions for Year 11 to 13 pupils 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have now reached the point in the academic year where we need to start planning for the pupils 
that will be leaving us as the end of this academic year to move on to new education or adult care 
settings.  
 
For the vast majority of you, I imagine that you will want your child to remain at Manor Green until 
they finish Year 14. However, each year we do have a handful of pupils that leave us before the end 
of Year 14, usually to move on to one of our local colleges. These moves will always be discussed 
and agreed in your child’s annual review. 
 
Previously I have held information sessions for parents to look at what is out there with regards to 
further education, employment opportunities and services via Adult Care. However on reflection this 
is a large area to cover and therefore moving forward I feel that it is best to discuss this in person 
with parents/carers individually. Therefore if you have thoughts about your child leaving this year, or 
would like information for further years, please do not hesitate to contact me and we can either have 
a discussion over the phone or book a time to meet. My contact details are 01628 513800 ex 2000 
or warren.griffiths@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Warren Griffiths 
Head of Wellbeing, Safeguarding and Transitions Lead   
Manor Green School. 
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